From: Jaime Smith

To: Planning and Zoning

Cc: Perillie, Michelle; Milwe Liz

Subject: Renovation of Wakeman Town Farm Barn
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 3:17:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Members of Planning and Zoning,

This letter is in support of renovating the barn at Wakeman Town Farm (WTF). WTF is
simply one of the jewels of Westport that continues to bring families and a strong tax base to
our community.

This expansion will support more amazing classes, kids programming, and educational
opportunities for families which have grown and outstripped the current space. This
investment reinforces WTF's mission to be a demonstration Farm that connects us with our
food, the environment and most importantly with each other. This is a no-brainer for Westport
and I hope you will give it your full support.

Thanks,
Jaime and Erika Smith
63 Colony Road

U U e I s D D e e e e e e e

Jaime A. Smith
Lodestar Energy
703-883-7413 (M)
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